Our property value is most likely to decrease in the event of the approval of this exception ag well.

Many people purchase in this area to be able to homestead on their property. With all that is

roposed,

we feel that our equity in our personal properties will diminish. Not to mention the fact that g1l the
noise and constant disruption of our ground area with mining will effect any possibility of hgving

livestock that could be part of our own homesteading dream. Who would desire to live next
operation that is constantly creating a disruption to our daily lives?

a mining

Again, as residents directly bordering this location being petitioned, we highly oppose this pgtition
from moving forward. The direct effects from this will be detrimental to our personal well bging and
lifestyles. If any damages occur resulting from the approval of this petition, we will be seekipg judicial

relief according to our rights as property owners.
Thank you for your continued service and support for our community.
Best regards,

Jeff Godoy
Monica Torres

Parcel ID# 0359700900

1869 se 19 st.
Homestead, FL 33035




